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YOUR CHILD IS READY FOR 

PLAYGROUP... ARE YOU? 
 

 

Please expect the following: 

 

• Bumps & Bruises 

• Grazes & Cuts 

• Trips & Falls 

 

Every effort is made to ensure your child is happy and safe at 

The Community Playgroups, however; due to the nature of 

children’s play, please be aware that accidents may and will 

happen.  There are paediatric first aiders on the premises at 

all times, and all accidents are entered into the accident book – 

which must be signed by a Parent or Carer upon collection of 

your child.  The person who witnesses the accident will inform 

you of the details on the day the accident occurs, and where 

accidents are not witnessed, but we notice an injury on a child, 

the child’s key person will inform you of the injury at the end 

of the session. 

 

In the case of injuries which are slightly more severe than 

those listed above, you will receive a call from the playgroup to 

inform you of the accident, and the Sick Child Policy and 

Procedure will be followed.  

 

Please ensure that your child is dressed appropriately for 

outside play! 


